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September 7, 2012 
 
 
 
     REVISED LETTER 
Allan Petersen 
AKP Investments LLC 
2515 White Bear Ave #121 
Maplewood MN 55109 
 
VIA EMAIL:  allankpetersen@pclink.com 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 752 Jessie Street 
 
Dear Mr. Petersen: 
 
This is to confirm that Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer reviewed the permits from 
2009 and recommended that the City Council deny the appeal and disallow the use of the 
windows exiting onto an enclosed porch for sleeping room egress purposes.  The orders on the 
southwest and northeast bedroom windows have been withdrawn by the department. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, September 19, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. 
in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest further. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Wayne Spiering (email) 
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